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The City of Saskatoon and the Friends of the Bowl invite residents 
to an open house to learn about the Master Plan for the Gordie 
Howe Sports Complex. The project is being led by the Friends of the 
Bowl and construction is expected to begin in 2018. 
 

OPEN HOUSE – Come & Go 
Wednesday, December 20th, 2017 
6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Gordie Howe Sports Centre  
1525 Avenue P South 

 
 

Purpose of the Meeting 
This is your opportunity to view the Master Plan for the Gordie Howe Sports Complex. You are 
welcome to view the plan, speak to staff and ask questions. The open house meeting format allows 
you to “come and go” between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. 
 

Where is the park located? 
PLEASE SEE THE MASTER PLAN ON THE BACK OF THIS PAGE. 
 

What is being planned for the park? 
Exciting improvements will transform the park into a world-class sports destination, including: 

 New multi-sport turf field 

 New multi-sport training centre 

 New track and field area built to Class II IIAF certification standards 

 Improved 400 meter speed skating oval with new multi-sport building 

 See the back of this page for much more! 
 

For more information please contact:  
Mike Libke 
City of Saskatoon Recreation and Community Development Division 
306-975-2975 
mike.libke@saskatoon.ca 

mailto:mike.libke@saskatoon.ca
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